St John’s Highbury Vale C of E Primary School
Conewood Street, London N5 1DL

Tel: 020 7226 4906

E-mail: admin@stjhv.Islington.sch.uk

Executive Head: Mrs Tonnie Read

Head of School: Ms Hasina Khan

Friday 14th June 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been another busy, but very productive, week at St John’s. Year 1 children completed their phonics
screening, Year 4 completed their Multiplication and Times table check, and there were several trips, including the
science museum, gymnastic competition, orienteering, and football tournament.

Come Learn With Me

This week, we had our final sessions of Come Learn With Me. The children and staff really enjoyed the event,
and | hope that the significant males also found the session enjoyable. | would like feedback on whether we
should do something similar again next year. Please email the office or see me in the playground if you would like
to provide feedback.

International Week

Next week, we will learn what it means to be a global citizen. The children will learn words and phrases from
different languages. They will study Maori art and create their own, listen to traditional music from different
cultures, and do an in-depth study of a country. We will share some of what we have learned with you on Friday,
the 21st June. We hope to see you all there. The event will start at 2.45pm, and the gates will open at 2.30pm.
Thank you to the parents and carers who have made contributions towards the workshops. You can still make a
£5 contribution via School Gateway.

On Friday, we will have a stall where some children will sell French food they make with our resident chef, Judy.
You will have to pay using Euros. We will have a Bureau de change where you can exchange pounds for Euros.
For parents who cannot attend, if your child would like to buy a treat, please provide them with some change they
bring to school. If you put it in an envelope and write their name, they can hand it to the class teacher.

Run Islington Run on the 7th July, 2024

We are getting close to the fun run event. You still have time to sign up; please see the link below. This event
raises a lot of money for the school, so we would like many children to be involved.

We appreciate that having the run on Sunday means you may be unable to attend your regular church service.
Andy Chrich will be holding a service at 9am on Sunday at Christ Church, and everyone is welcome to attend.
We can all go to the run together after the service. Please let me know if you have any questions about the day.
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St John's Highbury Vale C of E Primary School
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E-mail: admin@stjhv.lslington.sch.uk
Executive Head: Mrs Tonnie Read
Head of School: Ms Hasina Khan

Key Dates for next week

Y6 Kayaking
21st June International week celebrations - Gates open at 2.45 pm

Have a wonderful weekend.
With thanks,
Ms H Khan

Head of School
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